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DEC 101984
Docket No. 50-275
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Pacific Gas and Electric Company
77 Beale Street, Room 1451
San Francisco, California 94106

Attention: J. D. Shiffer, Vice President
Nuclear Power Generation, Licensing

>

Gentlemen:

Subject: NRC Safety / Security Assessment - Diablo Canyon Unit 1

This letter refers to the special assessment of the safety / security interface
at Diablo Canyon Nuclear Generating Station (NRC License No. DPR-76)
conducted by L. R. Norderhaug of this office and K. Byers, P. Brown and
R. Hadley, NRC consultants, October 29, 31 and November 5-9, 1984. It also
refers to the discussion of the findings held by the assessment team with
Mr. Thornberry and raembers of his staff on November 9,1984 and telephone
conversations with R. Todaro on November 19, 21 and 29, 1984.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed
inspection report. Within these areas, the assessment consisted of selective
examinations of procedures and records, interviews with facility and contract
personnel, and observations by the team.

Within the scope of this assessment, no violations were observed. However,,

we note your position with regard to NRC Information Notice 83-36 (See
paragraph 6.1 of enclosed report). Please provide, us within 30 days of the
date of this letter, a description of your assessment of the applicability
of IN 83-36 to your facility, as it applies to the anti passback feature.

In accordance with Section 2.790(d) of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, documentation of findings related to,

your security program and procedures for protecting your facility are exempt
from public disclosure; therefore, the enclosed inspection report will not be
placed in the Public Document Room.
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Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

J. L. Montgomery, Chief
Nuclear Material Safety and

Safeguards Branch

Enclosure:
Inspection Report

No. 50-275/84-35
(IE-V-659)

cc w/ enclosure:
Dick Vollmer, NRR

| S. D. Skidmore, PG&E
.R. C.' Thornberry, Plant Manager, PG&E (Diablo Canyon)
P. A. Crane, Jr., Attorney, PG&E
C. M. Seward, Superviser, QA, PG&E (Diablo Canyon)
R. Weinberg, News Services, PG&E (Diablo Canyon)

bec: RSB/ Document Control File (RIDS)

Distributed by RV:
State of CA (w/o enclosure)
Resident Inspector (w/o enclosure)
Mr. Martin, RV (w/ enclosure)
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